Throughout the season, the junior varsity
cheerleaders enjoyed a very successful
and memorable season. After practicing
almost every day throughout the school year,
the girls were confident and prepared to wow
their audience. The squad spent every
Thursday night cheering hard on the sidelines
for the JV Cougar football team. In addition,
the girls went practically straight from school
back to the gym to cheer on the boys and girls
JV basketball players. Under new head coach,
Mrs. LoDuca, the girls learned gained new
experience in cheerleading to be applied in
future years. Most of all, however, the squad
grew to be a family by the end of the season
and made a ton of memories that they won't
soon forget!

Freshmen Deja Davis, Alexa Hunt and Ty'Asia Lynah, and
sophomore Rayonna Perry, perform their routine during
halfiime of a JV football game. "The most important part of
cheerleading is to stay motivated and work hard," commented
Perry.
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Sophomore  Savanna®
Douglas and freshman
Alexa Hunt look to ther
& coach for directions while
i conditioning.

J| Freshman  Briana Green
& chats with ateammate as she
warms up before practice.

Freshman Alexa Hunt waits
for the next cheer during
football season. "This season
was  overall a greal
experience. | got to know a lot
of new people and by the end
of the season, we actually fell
like a family on the team."

Sophomore Anna
Richardson smiles on the
sidelines, "l feel that this
season was very productive.
We made a lot of progress.
not only as individuals, but as
a squad as whole, and I'm
proud of all that we
accomplished.”

Freshman Deja Davis looks
shocked at the outcome of the
football game. "This season,
| learned that not every day is
going to be a good day, but at
the end of the day, itll be
worth it!"




